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UNIVERSITY
To:  Georgina Moore, Secretary of the Senate Vice-Principal (Research)
MacCorry F407
From: Kerry Rowe Vice-Principal (Research) ' Queen’s University
Kingston, ON K7L 3N6
Date: July 13,2009 . Tel: (613)533-6933
Re: Institute for Populatmn and Public Health (IPPH) Fax: . (613) 533-6934

Dear Georgma,

After review and careful consideration of the IPPH Advisory Review Committee Final Report,
the SARC members accepted the recommendations of the Report and as a result, recommend to
Senate that IPPH members operate as a “research group” of Queen’s University, as outlined in
Senate policies. As a result of the Institute reverting to group status, the word “Institute” must be
removed from the title. I would recommend that the group be named Population and Public
Health Research Group.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

R. Kerry Rowe

Vice-Prircipal (Research)

c. Bonnie Stewart, Secretary, SARC .
Susan Wood, Director, Office of Research Services
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